Anonymous Anonymous

I am opposed to a smelter going In our community. It is pristine and full of wild life. Including the
bald eagles that have come back to our area. The smelter will put pollution that will affect people's
quality of life and the wildlife in the area. We should not allow a company from a different country
to do that. They could easily put the smelter north of the border but the restrictions are much
tougher. The only reason the governor is in favor of this is because Jay Insley doesn't care about a
small town in eastern Washington, he would never allow this west of the cascades. It would be
terrible decision to put the smelter in.



